January 30, 2023 meeting of the Design Committee

 The Consultant Review Committee meeting was called to order by Chairman David Pierce at 1:30 p.m. on Monday, January 27, 2023 with members David Pierce, Nodji VanWychen, Wallace Habhegger, Tyson Langrehr and David Ohnstad present.
David Ohnstad explained that RFP’s for the CTH PC (STP Local) Project design were sent to five firms from the Monroe County Maintained Roster, Short Elliott Hendrickson (SEH), Jewell Associates Engineers, CORRE Engineering, Mead & Hunt and Westbrook Associated Engineers.  One proposal, from Jewell Associates Engineers was received.  Notice were received from three other firms, Mead & Hunt, SEH and CORRE Engineering, stating that they would not be submitting proposals.  After discussion, Wallace Habhegger motioned and Nodji VanWychen seconded to recommend acceptance of the proposal from Jewell Associates Engineers.  David Ohnstad will coordinate with Jewell Associates Engineers and the Wisconsin DOT on development of a three-party agreement.

David Ohnstad explained that RFP’s for the CTH P (STP Rural) Project design were sent to five firms from the Monroe County Maintained Roster, Short Elliott Hendrickson (SEH), Jewell Associates Engineers, CORRE Engineering, Mead & Hunt and Westbrook Associated Engineers.  Proposals were received from each of the five firms.  After discussion, Wallace Habhegger motioned and Nodji VanWychen seconded to accept the proposal of SEH.  David Ohnstad will work with SEH on the development of a two-party agreement. 

With no further business on the agenda, Chairman David Pierce adjourned the meeting at 2:10 p.m.
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